NEW BLOOMFIELD AREA HISTORICAL SOCIETY MONDAY, MAY 10, 2010 PROVIDENCE BAPTIST CHURCH 7:00 P.M.

I APOLOGIZE FOR GETTING THIS NOTICE OUT SO LATE! WE HAVE A GREAT PROGRAM FOR MAY, SO I HOPE EVERYONE WILL PLAN TO ATTEND!

PAT O'ROURKE IS BRINGING HER MOTHER'S QUILTS TO PROVIDENCE BAPTIST CHURCH TO SHOW US HER BEAUTIFUL COLLECTION. SHE WILL ALSO BE SHARING WITH US SOME OF HER MOTHER'S GREAT RECIPES THAT SHE IS COMPILING INTO A COOKBOOK.

WE ARE MEETING AT THE CHURCH BECAUSE PAT WANTS A LARGE AREA IN WHICH TO DISPLAY THE QUILTS.

AS MANY WILL RECALL, MRS. MURPHY TAUGHT QUILTING TO MOST OF CALLAWAY COUNTY! AND MRS. MURPHY WAS BORN IN THE NEW BLOOMFIELD AREA AND ATTENDED NEW BLOOMFIELD SCHOOLS. SO THIS WILL BE A SPECIAL PRESENTATION FOR US.

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED AFTER THE PROGRAM.

JULY IS THE MONTH FOR OUR ANNUAL MEETING. AT THAT TIME, OFFICERS FOR THE NEXT TWO YEARS WILL BE ELECTED AND WILL BE INSTALLED AT THE SEPTEMBER 2010 MEETING.

PLEASE THINK ABOUT NEW OFFICERS! THE PRESENT OFFICERS CAN NO LONGER SERVE, AS OUR BYLAWS ONLY PERMIT TWO TERMS IN OFFICE.

IF YOU HAVEN'T SEEN THE SOCIETY'S DISPLAYS, YOU ARE MISSING SOME GREAT EXHIBITS! REMEMBER - WE'RE OPEN EVERY SATURDAY FROM 10:00 A.M. TO 1:00 P.M.

HOPE TO SEE YOU NEXT MONDAY
AT 7:00 AT PROVIDENCE BAPTIST CHURCH